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Mission Offering: Our first semester mission 
money will be going to the London and the UK 
Mission. If you’d like more information, you can 
read about it here: https://wels.net/serving-
others/missions/europe/london-and-uk/ 
 Our mission money last week was $86.00. 
Our total for this semester is $373.00 
 

Chapel is Wednesdays at 8:35am. All are 
welcome to attend!  

*Lunch is subject to change & you will be notified 
 

Classroom Cleaning: Pipping & Raddatz are up 
for cleaning. Come anytime during the weekend. 
A note with the door code & directions will be 
sent home with your child.  
 

Lutheran Girl Pioneers: Our October meeting 
will be on pizza making day, Saturday, 
October 19. We have 1,349 pizzas to make! We 
need girls and parents to help make pizzas and 
this year, some girls will be cleaning the 
classrooms. We need volunteers to help set up 
Friday after school, clean up Saturday, and be at 
school so people can pick up their pizzas. Please 
RSVP here: Pizza Making Day 2024 
 

October Thrive Time: Self-Management Parent 
Video 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RsvIll9Pu55Qf-
3y4OBdCdH46HT8OhCA/view?usp=sharing 
 
October Parent Connections were attached to 
the email last week. Please check them out for 
activities to do at home with your child. 
 

Flu Vaccine: The FDL County Health Department 
will be offering the flu mist (intranasal) vaccine 
here at school on Monday, October 14. If you 
haven’t handed in your consent form, please drop 
it off by tomorrow!  
 

Basketball Coach: We are looking for a coach 
and assistant for our C Team (3rd-4th) boys. If 
interested in helping, please contact Mrs. Roecker, 
at athleticdirector@stpetersfdl.net. Your help is 
greatly appreciated!  
 

Volleyball Matches: We could use help 
with running the score clock during home 
volleyball matches. If you can help, please 

let Mrs. Roecker know. We have home matches 
October 15th, 17th, 28th, & 29th. 
 
Youth Rally Presentation: If you’re interested in 
hearing what the WELS International Youth Rally 
is all about, join us for Bible Class on Sunday, 
October 13 at 9:10am. Our teen group will be 
showing a slideshow from our trip to Colorado. 
Seminarian, Ethan Carter will be speaking for the 
second half of Bible Class.  
 

Trunk or Treat will be held on 
Sunday, October 20 at 
3:00pm. The more decorated 
trunks we have, the more fun 

it will be! Set up for trunks starts at 2:15 on the 
school side parking lot. If you are not decorating 
a trunk, please arrive at 3:00 and park on the 
church side parking lot.  
 Please keep in mind with costumes and 
decorating that it needs to be appropriate for 
young children and a church function. Invite 
family and friends and join us for trunk or 
treating, music, games, photo ops, & winning 
some gift cards! If you signed up to bring any 
items, you can drop them off in the office.  
 
Save the Date: Family Day is Friday, November 8 
starting at 8:35am in church for chapel. All family 
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Lunch Menu: October 14-18 
Monday Grilled Cheese & Tomato Soup 
Tuesday Breakfast Burritos 
Wednesday Tacos 
Thursday Swedish Meatballs 
Friday  Arby’s Roast Beef Sandwiches 



Calendar Reminders 
 

Saturday, October 12 
B Team Volleyball Tournament @ St. John’s, 
Lomira 
 

Sunday, October 13 
Worship 8:00am & 10:30am 
Grades 1 & 2 sing in 10:30 
Sunday School & Bible Class 9:10am 
Teen Group Slideshow during BC 
 

Monday, October 14 
Flu Vaccines 
5&6 Bells 3:15-4:15 
School Board Meeting 5:00 
5th Grade Volleyball @ Chilton High School 
5:30 & 6:30 
 

Tuesday, October 15 
6th Grade & A Red Volleyball Home vs St. 
John’s, Mayville   6th 4:30, A Red 5:30 
 

Wednesday, October 16 
Chapel 8:35am 
SPLASH 
6th B Team Volleyball Practice 3:30 
A Team Volleyball Practice 4:30 
 

Thursday, October 17 
6th Grade & A White Volleyball Home vs Faith 
6th 4:00, A White 5:00 
Worship with the Lord’s Supper 6:30pm 

members are invited to join us for a morning of 
fun in classrooms, SPLASH/Thrive presentations, 
and the book fair. This event will end at 11:00am 
and the students are expected to remain at 
school to finish the day.  
 
Junior Vikings Family Huddle Night is the 
annual Junior Viking Basketball kick-off event that 
will take place in the chapel at WLA on Sunday, 
October 20th at 6:30pm. This is for boys and girls 
in 3rd-8th grade. All current and new players will 
have the opportunity to meet coaches, discuss 
schedules, fill out forms and pay fees. Attendance 
is very important and will determine 
whether we can field a team at each 
grade level. More information is 
attached to the news & notes email. 
 
8th Grade Parents: Feel free to start thinking 
about finding some pictures of your 8th grader & 
any group class pictures. We are looking for 5-6 
pictures of each 8th grader from birth to present 
to be used in the end of the year slideshow. 
Please email them to Ashley or Anna.  
 

Bowling: Our Board of Adult 
Discipleship has reserved lanes at 
Ledgeview Lanes on Sunday, 

November 10 from Noon until 3:00pm. The 
cost of bowling is $4 per person per game (3 
games equals $12 per person) and includes shoe 
rental. You can pay upon arrival at the bowling 
alley. Come enjoy some fellowship with members! 
A sign-up sheet is in the narthex if you plan to 
attend. 
 
SPLS Shirts: Please return clean SPLS shirts that 
were worn for soccer and Cross Country. These 
need to be returned by Friday, October 11.  
 
Parent Resource from Forward in Christ: There 
is a parenting column called “Parent 
Conversations” in the monthly Forward in Christ 
magazine. You can find the articles here: 
forwardinchrist.net/parents 
 
B Team Volleyball Tournament will take place 
on Saturday, October 12 at St. John’s, Lomira. 
Brackets have been sent out. Bump, Set, Spike, 
Lakers!  
 
Voters’ Meeting Results: On Sunday, October 6, 
the voting members of St. Peter’s voted in favor 
of our Coordinating Council to apply for 

membership in the Wisconsin Parental Choice 
Program, and to enter into an Act 59 Partnership 
with Winnebago Lutheran Academy, and to 
initiate a committee to commence with the 
accreditation process. We pray for God’s 
guidance during this undertaking. 
 
Thank you very much for the cards and gifts, they 
were greatly appreciated. Your kids are a blast to 
coach and every one of them put in the effort that 
comes with playing soccer. It was a great time 
during practices and the games. We hope that the 
kids enjoyed the time as much as we did and we 
look forward to next season. 
 

Soccer Coaches, 
Kurt Turdo, Josh Guell, Anna Gilgenbach, & 
Robbie Hinze 
 
Dress for the weather: We’ve been blessed with 
beautiful weather this Fall, but as the 
temperatures drop, a jacket & even a hat is good 
to have here at school. 
 


